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                                                                           11th May 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families are safe and well and that you managed to enjoy the Bank Holiday sunshine. 
 
I am sure that you are all aware of the announcement made yesterday that schools may be reopening in June to 
some year groups. I know how difficult this period of uncertainty is but I am afraid that at this moment we have no 
additional information to give you. Once we have received further guidance I will be in touch again to keep you fully 
updated. 
 
In the coming days we will be adding further resources to our Home Learning page on the website. If you need any 
support with this or further resources then please let us know and we will be happy to help. 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
Maggie 
 
 
 


